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WeGo Spring service changes postponed 
Originally set for April 5, changes on hold amid COVID-19 

 
NASHVILLE – WeGo Public Transit has decided to postpone its Spring Service changes, previously 
scheduled to take effect Sunday, April 5. Due to the ever-changing situation as Middle Tennessee navigates 
COVID-19 concerns, customers who are relying on transit during this time should not bear burdens on service 
changes unless they are connected to COVID-19 response. 
 
Service modifications are currently being discussed with Union leadership and announcements could come as 
early as Friday. 
 
Members of the public are encouraged to sign up for WeGo’s newsletter, follow them on social media, and visit 
WeGoTransit.com to get updates on initiatives, community events, updates, and general information. 
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Editor's Note: To request this info in an alternative format, call 615-862-5950 for the ADA Coordinator. 


